
Please click 
here to RSVP by     

August 17th! 
RSVP’ing helps us plan for 
a more successful event.

Want to learn more?
There will be a zoom call 
on August 14th 5-6pm, to 
provide more information 
on what to expect at the 
Community Workshop. 
See Town calendar for 

meeting link.

Questions?
Email Planning Commission Chair Kent Hansen at khansen@greensborovt.gov

Join the Conversation: Help Shape the 
Future of Housing in Greensboro!

•  WHEN: Saturday, August 23, 2025 | 
12:00–4:00 PM

•  WHERE: Fellowship Hall, Greensboro 
United Church of Christ (GUCC) 165 
Wilson Street Greensboro, VT 05841

•  WHO: Greensboro Residents & Property 
Owners Welcome

•  RSVP by August 17 

•  Lunch Provided - bring a dessert to share!

The Greensboro Planning Commission 
invites you to participate in a community 
lunch and design workshop on Saturday, 
August 23 from 12–4 PM at the GUCC 
Fellowship Hall. This hands-on, collaborative 
event is part of our town’s ongoing effort to 
explore options for housing development 
that respond to Greensboro’s growing 
affordability and housing access needs.

Facilitated by experts from the Communities team 
at SE Group, the workshop will give attendees an 
opportunity to:
• Learn about key land use considerations and 

housing challenges,
• Explore example housing sites, design 

possibilities, and layout options,
• Provide feedback using 3D models, maps, and 

interactive tools,
• Collaborate with neighbors in breakout 

sessions,
• Contribute to shaping future development 

directions in Greensboro.

Tentative Schedule
• 12:00–12:30 PM | Lunch & Arrival
• 12:30–12:45 PM | Event Overview & 

Introduction
• 12:45–3:45 PM | Breakout Station Rotations
• 3:45–4:00 PM | Wrap-up & Next Steps

COMMUNITY WORKSHOP
ON POSSIBLE HOUSING DEVELOPMENT IN GREENSBORO

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfssE1xdgPWBgFwxNN7ssjQN0VejiYK3c7t0DJB43Yp6vSCDQ/viewform?usp=dialog

